5 May 2020

Greetings, 8th graders!  This packet is nicely short because today is a no-school day—MHS was supposed to be hosting a track meet today…
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For Wednesday, your assignment is to begin reading the “Learning About T’ai Chi” packet.  In this email, I have attached the packet as a PDF and a Word document to use as an answer sheet.  You only need to begin working on this document—it is not due until 10:00 A.M. on Monday (5/11).

Remember to download the Word document, type your answers there, save it, and attach it in an email back to me by Monday morning.

As always, feel free to ask questions—I’m here to help!
